SICI Workshop “INSPECTING the FUTURE”

Bratislava, Slovakia 05 - 07 June 2013
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Falkensteiner Hotel Bratislava

Invitation letter

Dear SICI colleagues,
SICl and SS1 would jointly like to invite you to participate in the important SICI event to be held
in BRATISLAVA, Slovak Republic June 5"-7t" 2013.

The aim of the strategic session targeted specifically on key SICI member representatives is to guide
SIClin the development of the ‘Bratislava Memorandum’ — a position paper on school inspection and
innovation, which will form the culmination of several linked SICI Workshops held throughout 2012
in Estonia, England, Portugal and France.

In an interactive discussion stimulated by an introduction to the futures thinking on education,
innovation and change in the context of the OECD Innovative Learning Environment Project ,
participants will examine possible relationships between innovation and inspection, taking account
of the different traditions. The conference will take place in the Falkensteiner Hotel Bratislava.
http://www.falkensteiner.com/sk/hotel/bratislava

Find attached the conference rationale, the draft programme, registration form and the hotel
reservation form.

We hope you find the challenging issue relevant for the future inspecting plans of your institution
and you will participate in the workshop. 331 has prepared an attractive additional programme and
Bratislava — the beauty on the Danube- is especially attractive in summer season.

We are looking forward to welcome you in the capital of the Slovak Republic in June 2013.

Jozef Javorek e Marie-Helene Ahnborg [/m WV

Senior Chief School Inspector SICI President
SSI —State School Inspectorate

Slovak Republic



